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"We have an excellent relationship with the city built over many years of developing projects 

there. Our interface with the city during the Encana project served only to enhance the 

relationship.  From the very first meetings, where we introduced the project, it was a total team 

effort. The project goals were to deliver a Class-A building meeting all of Encana’s needs on 

schedule and within budget, and those goals were accomplished.”  


